
Pat Heung Central Primary School 

                     School Notice 08/2019 

                         10th September, 2019 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Since the Mid-Autumn Festival is around the corner, we wish you a happy Mid-Autumn 

Festival. This year, we have received mooncakes from generous donors which will be 

distributed to teachers and students to enjoy the joy of the festival.  

We would like to inform you about the important events in September. 

 Date Events Remarks 

1 

 

12th September 

 

Distribute new school 

uniform  

- Our new uniform supplier will come to 

our school to distribute new uniforms on 

12th September.  

 12:30pm - 3:00 pm for P.1-P.3 

 3:00pm - 4:00pm for P.4-P.6 

- Parents are encouraged to come to 

school and check the quality and size of 

the uniform. If there is any problem with 

the uniform, you can contact the staff 

directly.  

-If you cannot come to school in person, 

the uniform will be distributed to your 

child. If there is any problem with the 

uniform, you should go to Seamax 

Enterprises Limited to change the uniform 

by yourself.  

Address: Room 701-702, Hong Leong 

Industrial Complex, 4 Wang Kwong 

Road, Kowloon Bay Hong Kong 

Contact Number: 9514 0990 

*Students must wear tidy uniform from 

16th September and onwards.  



 

2 

 

16th September or 

before 

 

Fee for School Dental 

Care Service (SDCS) 

Students who join in SDCS but haven’t 

paid the required fee should pay $30 to 

class teacher on or before 16th 

September.  

3 

18th September or 

before 

 

Purchase of Chinese 

Textbooks and Other 

Costs 

-Please hand in the fee to Chinese teacher 

on or before 16th September. 

-Please inform class teacher if you need 

receipt.  

-A separate notice will be distributed later.  

4 19th September 
Portrait Photography 

Service 

- Choice Gallery Studio will provide color 

portrait photography service for students 

at school (2×1.5 inch, $40 / dozen). 

-Students must wear tidy school uniform. 

-Please pay $40 to class teacher on or 

before 16th September if you accept the 

photo taking service. 

* Parents should hand in photos as soon as 

possible if they don’t accept photo taking 

service.   

 

Let’s aspire to develop our strengths.  

 

 

 

 

 

Positive education strives for true happiness. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Ms Irene Lai  

  (Principal) 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

【Reply Slip】 

 

To: Pat Heung Central Primary School 

 

   I have read and understood the school notice 08/2019.  

  (Please Circle) 

  1. My child (accept / don’t accept) the photo taking service which costs $40. 

  *Parents should hand in photos as soon as possible if they don’t accept photo taking service.   
   

  2. I (will / won’t) come to school to receive the uniform. 

  * The uniform will be distributed to your child if you cannot come to school to collect it. 

 

Student’s Name:_________________(   )   P._____   Date:  _______________________          

 

Parent’s Signature:                      Telephone No.:______________________                    

School Notice 8/2019 

Return before 16/9. 


